
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                 Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable- Phelps 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

 
KS1 Movie Night – Friday 3rd November, 3.30-5.30pm 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We are delighted to let you know that we will have a Key Stage 1 popcorn and movie night on 
Friday 3rd November. The cost of attending will be £2. 
 
The movie that the children have voted for is The Lion King. 
 
All children will be asked to enter through the main hall doors at 3.30pm, and then will require 
picking up at 5.30pm from the hall. 
 
If you would like your child to join us for the Movie Night, please fill in the below slip and 
return with £2.  This needs to be handed in to class teachers or can be given to office staff at 
the main reception. 
 
 
Please complete and return to school office on or before Tuesday 31st October 2023  
  
I give permission for (child’s name) ___________________________  
 
Class____________________ to attend the KS1 movie night on Friday 3rd November. 
 
 
 
Signed: __________________________ 
 
 
 
 


